
print and play



Premise - Surveillance Capitalism
Introduction

As Professor Shoshana Zuboff describes in her book The Age
of Surveillance Capitalism, global tech companies like
Google and Meta have persuaded us to give up privacy for the
sake of convenience, and they trade our personal information
(“data”) to help advertisers not only predict our behavior,
but influence and modify it.

This “new economic order” has spread from data collection on
tech platforms to surveillance-based ecosystems across every
economic sector, largely because of the strong economic
imperatives that drive “smart,” “personalized,”
behavior-predicted products.

Data has become this century’s most important capital.

Discussion
With this game, the corporate vision team aims to 1) help
raise awareness of how corporations use your digital data to
predict and influence your future purchases, and to also 2)
model the predictive algorithmic system by which
corporations can make accurate speculations about you as a
consumer, based on your data and digital footprints.

We hope this game acts as a conversation starter on your
role as a customer under this age of surveillance
capitalism, and we invite you to reflect on the subtle
insidiousness and economic allure of advertisements made
just for you.

How well do corporations know you? (How much do you care?)



Roles

Customer
1 player is the customer. At the beginning of a round, the
customer draws 5 customer cards, each containing a digital
footprint. These will be later revealed to the corporations.
From these footprints, the player must envision themselves
as the customer who would leave these footprints.

After all rounds are played, the corporations will pitch an
advertisement to the customer. The customer must then judge
the pitches and declare a winner to earn engagement. Judging
criteria is based on how likely the customer would be to
engage with the advertised product.

Corporations
The other 2-4 players are corporations. Each corporation is
competing for the customer’s attention. Thus, they must
observe the customer’s digital footprints and theorize about
the customer using speculation cards.

After all digital footprints have been revealed, each
corporation will pitch an advertisement to the customer for
judging.



Gameplay

Setup
The customer draws 5 customer cards, and studies them. Then,
they place 3 face-up for all to see and 2 hidden face-down
in front of them. Each corporation draws 5 corporate cards.

Starting Layout



Rounds
The game is played in 3 rounds. The corporation to the right
of the customer begins.
Each corporation draws 1 card from the corporate cards deck.
If a corporation has any action cards, they may play at max
1 action card during their turn.

Each corporation must commit 1 speculation card at the end
of their turn by placing it face-down in front of them. Each
corporation may have at most 5 cards in their hand by the
end of their turn.

After all corporations have committed, flip all committed
speculation cards face-up. The customer reveals 1 hidden
digital footprint card, if any remain.

* If a corporation lacks speculation cards on their turn, they must
draw (and discard) until they draw one, and then commit that
speculation card.

Pitching
After the 3 rounds are played and all digital footprints are
revealed, the corporations must pitch a 30-60 second product
advertisement to the customer.

A successful pitch must:
> use their committed speculations
> explain their rationale for their speculations on the
customer based on the revealed digital footprints

> advertise a product to the customer that uses both the
committed speculations and the customer’s digital
footprints.

The customer will judge the pitches based on their
persuasiveness, logic, and use of committed speculations and
digital footprints.

The best pitches earn engagement tokens.



Scoring
After the pitches are judged, the customer awards engagement
tokens to the corporations with the best pitches.

1st place       - 3 tokens
2nd place       - 1 token
Anything else   - 0 tokens

The player with the most engagement tokens at the end of the
game wins.

* You may play as many rounds as you like, but one way to end
the game is after every player has had a turn playing as the
customer.

(cards begin on next page)
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